
Project Update: June 2023 
 
We are identifying the Nile softshell turtle nests in Ilıca and Kömürcüler creeks. To 
prevent the negative impacts of human activity and to spread awareness, we have 
placed signs on nests identified in these creeks and encircled them with tapes. We 
are also making contact with the fishermen and going on with our informative 
practices. I feel that we have already made a big difference. 
 

 

























 


